JOIN THE EXCAVATIONS AT
HORVAT KUR, ISRAEL

18.6.-8.7. 2016

In the years 2010-2015, a team from the Faculty of Theology participated in the
excavations of a late-antique synagogue at Horvat Kur, Israel that are conducted
by the Kinneret Regional Project. Now, in the summer of 2016, the
archaeological excavation will continue and we are searching for students to
participate!

The excavation team includes members from Finland, the Netherlands, Belgium,
Switzerland, Germany and the United States. The language at the excavations is
English. The participation in the excavations and the arranged lectures
compensates intermediate studies (aineopinnot) in Biblical studies. During the
excavations there are field trips to nearby archaeological sites (e.g. Capernaum,
Sepphoris, Tiberias). During the weekends the students are free and may arrange
trips, for example, to Jerusalem, Acco or the Dead Sea.

The costs for the full season is € 1300 for students. This fee includes full board
and accommodation in air-conditioned rooms (4-5 persons per room) with
bathroom. Team members need to arrange their own flights to Israel. It may be
possible for the students of theology to get financial support from the Faculty of
Theology.

There will be an information meeting about the excavations on Wednesday 27
January, 16.00-18.00 hours, at the Faculty Hall (5th floor).

More information:
Raimo Hakola, raimo.hakola@helsinki.fi, 050-4155260
Ulla Tervahauta, ulla.tervahauta@helsinki.fi, 050-3199451
Rick Bonnie, rick.bonnie@helsinki.fi, 050-4487592

More information and the application:
www.kinneret-excavations.org
(the deadline for applying is February 28, 2016)




